
70 Rocks Lane: Flood Risk Assessment Question 
The site identified as 70 Rocks Lane, Barnes SW13 0DA is located within the Environmental Agency’s Flood Zone 3. 

 
 
However, seeing as this application is solely to relocate a boiler flue within a third-floor apartment, the 
requirement to submit a full flood risk assessment is not relevant. 
The existing floor levels of the apartment circa 9m above the existing external ground floor level. No additional 
floorspace is being created and the proposed flue relocation does not alter the existing floor levels in any way. 
 
As instructed by the support team at ‘Planningsouthenquiries@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk’ I have 
completed the Environment Agency’s form titled ‘Householder and other minor extensions in Flood Zones 2 and 
3’ (Copied overleaf) 
  



 
 



 
 



Despite the ‘Householder and other minor extensions in Flood Zones 2 and 3’ form not specifically catering for 
the scenario in this application, it calls for an annotated floor plan showing finished floor levels. (Please see below) 
 

 
As is shown in the plan above the existing external ground level is 4.2m (taken from the Ordnance Survey Plan), 
while the finished floor level of the third floor apartment where the relocated boiler flue is being proposed is 
12.5m, circa 8..3m difference. 
 
 
 


